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Weekly Attendance 

Caterpillar Class      - 95.45% 
Butterfly Class        - 93.03% 
Firefly Class         -   96.01% 
Dragonfly Class       -   93.52% 
 
Congratulations to Firefly Class for 
having the best attendance figures this 
week. 

PE 

Lots of children are not bringing their PE 
kit to school. 
 
Please can PE kits come into school on 
Monday’s and stay in school all week 
and go home on Friday’s. Children may 
do extra PE sessions this term in 
preparation for Sports Day. 

Parking 

Please can parents not park on the 
yellow lines outside the school, at drop 
off and pick up, also please do not turn 
or park directly outside the playground 
gates. Thank you 

After School Clubs 

There are still spaces available, please see 
the link below. 
 

http://www.premier-education.com/ 
 

Dates for your Diary 

8th May – Bank Holiday 
9th May – Year 6 SATS 
22nd May – Butterfly trip - Thompson Water 
28th May – 2nd June – Half term 
6th June Residential Zoom Meeting 6.00pm 
19th – 22nd June Bikeability 
20th June – Butterfly Trip to Banham Zoo 
21st June – Caterpillar Trip to Church Farm 
30th June – Sports Day 
3rd – 5th July – Residential  
7th July – Reserve Sports Day 
21st July – Last day of Summer Term 

Open Morning 

 
Parker’s C of E Primary Academy will be holding an open morning for 
prospective new parents on Tuesday 23rd May.  See flyer attached 
 
We have school places available in most year groups. If you know 
anyone looking for a school place please let them know 
 

SATS Week – 9th - 12th May 

Next week our Year 6 students our sitting their SATS exams, the rest 
of the school and all staff would like to wish them Good Luck!  
 

Breakfast club is available next week for Year 6 pupils from 8.30am 
which pupils are welcome to attend.   
 
If they do not wish to attend please ensure that your child arrives in 
school on time. 
 
If your child is absent through illness please let us know as soon as 
possible although we would prefer for there to be no absences in 
this week if at all possible. 
 
 

http://www.premier-education.com/
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Ice Lollies & Cakes 

Friends of Parkers School will be selling 
lollies and cakes at the end of school on 
Friday. 

 

Kings Coronation Picnic 

 
It was lovely to see so many adults join us for the picnic, Butterfly 
class will be performing their piece in Collective Worship on Friday 
afternoon if any parents would like to come and see it. 
 
 
 
 

 


